
 

3 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

Thank you to those of you who were able to come along to our Pathways Evening last 
week. As we mentioned on the evening, we have made a number of changes to the 
blocks, and, following further feedback, we have made a few additions to the blocks to 
allow even more choice. 
 

I attach a copy of the updated brochure, please do take a look at this as there have been 
some changes to subject pages as well as the blocks; in particular for Dorking & 
Carrington Football Academy and BTEC Dance. 
 

Later today, your young person will be sent the link to the Options form to make their 
choices. The form will close on Monday 24 March. Please do remember, there is no 
benefit to completing the form early, so please encourage your young person to think 
about the choices they are making and to speak to teachers before completing the form. 
 

If you have any questions, please let me know (mbasso@carringtonschool.org). 
 

Best wishes 

Mrs M Basso 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 
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